
Yes, Tuesday March 1st is a very good day to come to 
our club meeting at 6:30 p.m., bringing your spouse and 
a friend as well. We hope to have a good crowd that 
night! Well liked and respected in our community, Sher-
iff Mike Van Otterloo will be our featured speaker at 
this meeting and his talk will center upon the newly 
announced weapons rules in Plymouth County. 
Make a note in your busy calendar for this important 
date! Bring a friend! We are honored to have our sheriff 
as our valued guest that night. Akron Jo is serving his 
finest Swiss Steak! Be there! 
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Yes, thanks to the determined efforts of District 
Governor Juanita Ehret and many others, too 
many to mention here, a new Lions Club is being 
organized in Odebolt, IA. Stay tuned for more 

news about this 
first new club to 
be organized in 
our District in a 
long time. 
Kudos to DG 
Juanita and her 
crew in taking on 
this project! 

New Club Being Started John Ziniel Is Well 

We are told through 
the grapevine that 
our old friend John 
Ziniel is resting 
comfortably after his 
second bout of sur-
gery, this time to 
deal with an ab-
dominal situation. 
Please keep John 
and Partner-in-
Service JoAnn in 
your prayers! 

John Ziniel was 
our District Gover-
nor in 2000-2001. 


